
August Newsletter 

Holiday Fun at Bussage 

With the school holidays upon us, finding ways to entertain the children is expensive and 
challenging. Your Parish Council are here to help. We have organised a World Jungle event at 
Bussage Playing Field on 20th August 2pm to 4.30pm. This is a free event, and open to children of 
all ages. We look forward to seeing you all there – hopefully in the sunshine. 

Health Walks 

Take a walk through our beautiful parish, a distance of 1.5 miles. A great free fortnightly event, 
starting at 10am from Frithwood surgery waiting room. Plus enjoy some refreshments and a 
social chat afterwards. Upcoming dates are; 24th July, 7th August and 21st August. No need to 
book, just come and join in. 

CPR & Defibrillator Training 

Could you help save a life by performing CPR or using a defibrillator in an emergency? Come to 
a free training session on Tuesday 13th August at Frithwood Surgery to learn these vital skills. 
Email to book a place at frithwoodppg@gmail.com  

Keeping the Parish Safe & Clean 

We have received multiple complaints of vans and cars parking on verges. Please be 
considerate when parking to avoid blocking sightlines and churning up green verges with heavy 
tyre tracks. Also, as ever, the Dog Poo Fairy does not exist – please pick up after your pets. 

Footpaths Working Group 

Over the years considerable work has been done by the Chalford Footpath Volunteers improving 
paths and walls in Parish (and a bit beyond). Since last autumn we’ve completed four major 
projects. As a result of our work, we’ve reached a stage where we’re looking for significant new 
tasks. One possibility is installing kissing gates to replace stiles, though this would need sites 
identifying and getting the permission of the landowners, which can take a long time. All 
suggestions are welcome! 

 


